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Dear Parents and Carers , 
 

Itôs been a busy half term and what a lovely way to 
end it ð with a royal celebration!   Children had an   
exciting day last Friday celebrating the royal wedding.  
Dinner time was a very special occasion with everyone 
proudly wearing their individually created crowns and a 
special prize from Mrs Welford for the most original  
design. 
 

Sadly, we say a fond farewell to a member of staff who 
might well be considered royalty here at Seton.  After 
more than 27 years, Mrs Dixon will embark upon the 
next exciting adventure of her life as she prepares for 
retirement.   During her time here, Mrs Dixon has     
ensured the smooth running of the school office for 
thousands of children and their families, but her role 
has been so much more than that of school secretary 
and we will all miss her a great deal. Mrs Dixon will   
always be a part of Seton School and we do hope she 
will come back often to see us! 
 

We now welcome our newest member of staff, Mrs Maxwell, to the Seton team.  Mrs     
Maxwell is taking over from the great work of Mrs Dixon in the school office and is looking 
forward to getting to know all of our children and their families.  Do pop in and say `helloô 
next time youôre in school. 
 

Our dedicated team of `Friends of Setonô provided us with a wonderful evening of fun and 
entertainment at the Summer Bingo Night earlier this week.  Unfortunately this was not as 
well-attended as our previous events (perhaps the  lovely weather tempted our `regularsô 
to stay outdoors?) but we still raised £110 to support the extra -curricular opportunities    
provided to children throughout all year groups.  Please continue to support our social 
events and spread the word to friends and families.  Without the fundraising, families would 
experience higher costs for educational visits and our choice of experiences would be greatly 
limited.  New members are most welcome to join the Friends of Seton, where any help is 
greatly appreciated. 
 

Finally, a big, ñWell done!ò to all of our children after their week of    
assessments and tests.  Theyôve worked very hard and deserve a super 
rest over the half term break.   
 

Wishing you all an enjoyable and peaceful half term holiday.  We        
reopen on Monday, 4th June. 
 

Thank you for your continued support,   

Helen Isaac, Headteacher 
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